
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 

     TAKE NOTICE that the Saratoga County Board of Supervisors will hold 
a public hearing on March 10, 2021 at 3:35 p.m., in the Meeting Room of 
the Saratoga County Board of Supervisors at 40 McMaster Street, Ballston 
Spa, New York 12020 on a Local Law , identified as Introductory No. 2 of 
2021, Print No. 1, entitled “A Local Law Limiting Third-Party Food 
Delivery Service Fees During a Declared Emergency”. 
 
Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, and in 
accordance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, as last extended 
by Executive Order 202.79, public comment will be received via email to: 
publiccomment@saratogacountyny.gov, or by written correspondence 
addressed to: Clerk of the Board, Saratoga County Board of Supervisors, 40 
McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, NY, 12020, which public comment must be 
received by March 10, 2021 at 3:35 pm. 
 
Copies of this proposed local law are available in the Office of the Clerk of 
the Board and on line at www.saratogacountyny.gov. 
 
 
 
Pamela A. Wright, Clerk 
Board of Supervisors 
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